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Subject:	Protecting Roman archaeological sites
A research team from Santiago de Compostela University, romanarmy.eu, has recently warned that four Roman archaeological sites dating back to the first century BC in Lugo and Ourense are at risk. The Penedo dos Lobos in Manzaneda, considered the most outstanding of these sites, could be totally ruined or partially damaged due to reforestation.
Article 167 of the Treaty on the Functioning of the European Union (TFEU) states that actions by the Union shall be aimed at encouraging cooperation between Member States and, if necessary, supporting and supplementing their action in the area of conserving and safeguarding cultural heritage. 
1.	Is the Commission aware of other Roman archaeological sites in Galicia at risk?
2.	What EU funding is being allocated to protect Galicia’s archaeological heritage?
3.	Are EU funds being invested in this reforestation project?
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